
Dear Parents and Guardians,

I hope this message finds you well and excited for the upcoming school year. As we gear up for
another fantastic year at Beck Middle School, I wanted to take a moment to welcome you all back
and share some important updates and reminders.

Beck Website Updates
We want to make you aware of some updates and new features on our school website to enhance
your experience. Please check out -
Activities: Here you will find flyers for Clubs & Activities for 2023-2024
Contact Us: Here you will find homepages for each Team, Health/PE, Exploratory & World
Language departments.
Quicklinks: Check out the Counselor’s Corner to meet your grade level counselors and see their
monthly newsletters & parent resources. Also check out the brand new Parent Dashboard for
quicklinks to many frequently accessed platforms and information!

Breakfast and Lunch Information
Please check out the District Food Services website for detailed information about the school
breakfast and lunch programs including menus and payment information. This year, breakfast will
cost $2.00 and lunch will cost $3.25. Free & Reduced Lunch Applications are available at school
and online. If you have any questions or need assistance with the application, please don't hesitate
to contact our school office.

PTSA/CHSEPTA
Many thanks to our current PTSA President Susan Dermer and the PTSA Board for all of their
support last year. Please join the Beck PTSA and learn more about the Cherry Hill Special

https://www.chclc.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=762
https://sites.google.com/chclc.org/beckcounselingcorner/home?authuser=0
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1nZHbEGFHSdKLqDUyvgPtQqdOEOaJj8SHVK1VZLkvBmI/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.chclc.org/Page/2709
https://www.chclc.org/Page/2704
https://beckms.memberhub.com/store?limit=21&live=true
https://sites.google.com/view/chsepta/home


Education PTA.

As we embark on this new school year, we are excited to work together to provide your child with
the best education possible. If you have any questions or need further assistance, please feel free
to reach out to us at 856-424-4505.

Wishing you a wonderful start to the school year!

All the Best,

Rebecca Metzger

Principal

Beck Middle School

https://sites.google.com/view/chsepta/home


For Athletics registration for fall sports, please visit the District
Athletics page. As a reminder, athletics registration is completed
through the Genesis Parent Portal.
Fall Sports Teams begin on September 11, 2023.

For Nursing information (medication forms etc), please visit the
Beck Nursing page.

https://www.chclc.org/Page/2530
https://www.chclc.org/domain/1433


Contact Us

Attendance: If your student is absent or needs an early dismissal, please just email Beck Attendance at
BeckAttendance@chclc.org
Website: https://www.chclc.org/Domain/21
Location: 950 Cropwell Road, Cherry Hill, NJ, USA
Phone: 856-424-4505

https://www.chclc.org/Domain/21
https://maps.google.com/?q=950+Cropwell+Rd,+Cherry+Hill,+NJ+08003,+USA&ftid=0x89c1335c7affb567:0x9a60782a0a4aa413
mailto:BeckAttendance@chclc.org

